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To our valued customers who depend on us, we would like to first apologize for any 

service interruptions you may have experienced recently. 

We are working though a multi-faceted solution for sustained, predictable service, that 

you expect and deserve.  

Currently we are evaluating all of our routing for optimization/contingency planning, we 

have had two significant recruiting/hiring events over the last few weeks and are 

training nearly a dozen new drivers that will be ready to go in the next two weeks.  In 

the interim, we have brought 15 members of our team from across the country to 

support our challenges at AJB over the next few weeks. 

We are also working on various long-term solutions behind the scenes, such as 

reconfiguring many of our routes, that will decrease the service interruptions and 

restore service back to the level to which our customers are accustomed in the near 

future.

Most importantly, our AJ Blosenski, Inc. team members are working tirelessly to get 

areas cleaned up while still safely operating within the Department of Transportation’s 

Hours of Service Requirements. We appreciate any grace you can extend to them 

during this stressful time. 

We appreciate your patience and understanding. 

The A.J. Blosenski Team


